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Publication Month – March 2018 
 

    COUNCIL 9058 NEWSLETTER   

 

 
Grand Knight’s Report 

 

The Grand Knight noted that the Social event that was held on February 17th was very well received. He 

thanked the Family Activities Director, Mike Korpak for setting it up. The Grand Knight mentioned there was 

some positive feedback as well from the members who attended. He also spoke of all the food preparation that 

Brother Nick Sarbanis had done only to not be able to make it due to prior commitments. The Grand Knight 

suggested doing these events twice a year with the next one being this summer.  

 

The Free Throw winner from 2017 made it to the International Championships and won it. His name is Dylan 

Denton. He is scheduled to receive a Crystal Award at the Knights of Columbus State convention at the end of 

April. The Grand Knight suggested that if his parents and he go to the convention, the Council could consider 

sponsoring a meal for them. This will be discussed under new business during the monthly business meeting. 

The Grand Knight will be attending the State Convention at the end of April and is attending at least the 

business meetings. If Dylan does go, the Grand Knight will attend that with him as well. He also said that he is 

on the “Budget and Per Capita committee” and will be learning more about it at the convention.  

 

At last month’s meeting, the Council voted in to support the Vocations people. The Grand Knight has received 

guidelines for that support that goes beyond a financial obligation. He is looking to appoint someone in the 

Council to head the program.  

 

The Confirmation Director approached the Grand Knight and asked if the Council could sponsor a pasta dinner 

for the people receiving their confirmation [and their parents]. Brother Tom DiBenedetto has volunteered to 

head up that effort. The dinner will be Saturday, June 2nd. At the next business meeting, the Council will begin 

to formalize the event and look for volunteers to help.  

 

Deacon Bill contacted the Grand Knight and said that on Holy Thursday on March 29th, they are going to have 

a washing of the feet at the Mass. Immediately following the Homily, participants will remove their socks and 

shoes, walk down to the altar and have their feet washed by either Father Marc or Deacon Bill. If anyone from 

the Council would like to participate, please see the Grand Knight for further details.  

 

The Knight of the Month award goes to Brother Joe Passanise.  Congratulations, Joe! 
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Business Meeting Minutes 
 

The council’s last business meeting was held on March 5th.   Minutes from the meeting can be found on our 

Council Website in the Members Only section.  A link to the member section can be found here.  

 

During the business meeting, a motion was made and tabled to spend up to $1000 to purchase a new ceremonial 

crucifix for the church.  This motion will be voted on at the next business meeting on April 2nd. 
 

 
Knight’s Corner and Upcoming Events   

 

Congratulations to Joe Passanise 

Knight of the Month 

 

Congratulations to Bob and Eileen Chabot and family 

Family of the Month 
 

The council’s next dinner is the much heralded “Saint Patty’s Day Dinner” this coming Saturday, March 10th! 

We still need a few brothers to help out for this sure to be jam-packed dinner.  Please call Nick S if you can help 

(603) 231-0622.  Please try to be there for 2:30pm. 

 

Reminder next month’s dinner is the “Greek Dinner” on April 14th. 

 

Upcoming degree exemplifications: 

- March 9th – 1st degree exemplification in Hudson 

- March 10th – 2nd and 3rd degree exemplifications in Goffstown 

- March 24th – 2nd and 3rd degree eximplifications in Rochester 

- April 14th – 2nd and 3rd degree exemplifications in Hudson 

- April 14th – 2nd and 3rd degree exemplifications in Belmont 

 

As reminder, the schedule of all Degree Exemplifications can be found on our Council Website.  A link to the 

Degree Schedule can be found here. 

 

The next council-sponsored blood drive is Friday, June 8th; help will be needed for this event. 

 

Brother Nick S is looking to put in an order for sweaters with the KofC emblem.  A minimum order of 24 is 

needed; please contact Nick if you are interested.  If there is not enough interest this month, the purchase will be 

deferred until after the summer months. 

 

There have been several updates to our council’s website including pictures of our recent Knight and Family of 

the Month, pictures and articles on our recent meals and council celebration as well as several articles of 

interest. Check these all out and more at the council website www.hampsteadknights.org 

Our next business meeting is Monday, April 2nd.  Rosary will be said at 7:00 followed by the meeting at 7:30. 
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2018 Monthly Dinner Schedule 

 
 

Date Dinner 

January 13, 2018 Italian  

February 10, 2018 Roast Pork 

March 10, 2018 St. Patty’s 

April 14, 2018 Greek 

May 12, 2018 Chicken BBQ 

June 9, 2018 Italian 

July 14, 2018 Summer Feast 

August 11, 2018 Steak BBQ 

September 8, 2018 Polish 

October 13, 2018 German Oktoberfest 

November 10, 2018 Roast Chicken 

December 8, 2018 Italian Feast 

  

Donation:  ADULTS $7.00  CHILDREN $3.00 

Take Out Available after 5pm 

 

 

 

 
Prayers for Brother Knights and Others 

 

Father Rick Pennett 

Nick Maselli and his wife, Elaine 

Ziggy Zybert 

Bob Chabot’s wife, Eileen 

Jeanne Alexander 

Jim Passanisi’s mother, Carmela Passanisi 

Chris Cronin’s father-in-law, Bill Harrington 

Tom Fahey’s friend’s daughter, Victoria Wing 
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Council Classifieds 

Recommended services and vendors 
 

Spring Clean Up Special, lawn maintenance & repair, mulching, cellar & garage clean outs, dump day help, 

seeding & planting, gardens.  Call Doug Robbins (603) 339-8697 

 

Farris Auto Service – (603) 329-4567 

State inspections special - $25 for Knights 

 

Adam White snowplowing – (603) 235-3120 

Very reliable and reasonable rates.  10% off for Knights 

 

Our own Gene Morin – (978) 360-4796 

Additions, roofs, decks and siding 

 

O’Brian’s Carpet Cleaning – (978) 372-1119 

Great job, only $99 for the whole house 

 

Paul Power Inside House Painting – (603) 608-8684 

Odd jobs inside and out, decks, very affordable prices 

 

Advance Stump Services and Tree Work – (603) 382-6292 

Newton, NH 

 

Wood Merchant – (603) 974-0775 

Dry and green cord wood, great rates and free delivery for Knights 

 

Mattress by Appointment (978) 729-6687 

Wholesale Mattresses 50%--80% off of retail, ask for Ron 91 Plaistow RD  Route 125 Plaistow 

 

JUST in CASE Med Alert for any person that needs 24/7 Health and Emergency Monitoring Anyone can 

receive this $24.95 a month discount call (866) 859-4379 mention Knights 9058 

 


